
March 15, 2022

Dear Preschool Parents / Guardians:

First, let me thank you for your support and understanding as we, as a nation and community, responded to
the unexpected invasion of COVID-19 over the past years. I am very proud of the way our ECDC students,
parents, staff, and community leaders handled the demands we were faced with to protect everyone as we
continued to educate our students during the most unusual of circumstances.

As we prepare for the 2022 -2023 school year, we ask that you complete the attached google form regarding
your child’s intended enrollment for Pre-K 4 or Kindergarten.  This will allow us to plan more effectively for
our students in the new school year.

Our number one goal is to provide learning experiences that promote academic excellence.  It is my sincere
hope that you will continue your child’s enrollment at the Willingboro Public Schools Early Childhood
Development Center for the 2022-2023 school year.

Please click the link to complete 2022-2023 enrollment status: 2022 - 2023 Student Enrollment Status and
complete the week of Parent Teacher Conferences, March 22 - 25, 2022.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child’s building Principal or myself.
Teresa-Anne Lucas, Principal of Garfield East ECDC – Talucas@wboe.net
Dr. Adrian Cora-Waters, Principal of JC Stuart ECDC - acwaters@wboe.net
Chrystal R. Walker, Supervisor of Early Childhood – cwalker@wboe.net

Sincerely,

Chrystal R. Walker

Chrystal R. Walker,
Supervisor of Early Childhood

Dr. Hackett, Superintendent of Schools
Nadine Tribbett, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum & Instruction
Dr. Adrian Cora-Waters. Principal
Teresa-Anne Lucas, Principal
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